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Members on the Risers:  Average 31       
 Guests:  123 !  (Three weeks of the clinic                               
 New Members for Month: 1  
Total new members for the year: 3
 
Possible new members:   As of this writing we have 1 clinic member, Jeffrey Kirk who has asked for an audtion on week 5 (October8).  I will be absent on that date, but will ask Bert to introduce him to Steve/Mark for audition purposes.
 
Singers Clinic appears to be going well.  We had over 50 signups and 41 showed up for week one.  Usually we lose about 5 per night, but with late additions our attrition rate has been about zero.
I would like the support from board members to get people (especially men) to sing tags, etc. at the next 3 sessions.  I will be available for a chalk talk with guys who are interested (I have a couple of guys lined up for next week) at or after the break.
 
It would be very valuable if Steve and Chuck Thompson, who has been sitting in at the clinic to try to spot the real singers and give me a heads-up!
 
So far, so good!
 
 
John Hinkle, Chapter Development
